De:

End Corporal Punishment <global-initiative@pop3.poptel.org.uk>

Para:

Fundacion PIDEE <pidee@terra.cl>

Fecha: Miércoles, 06 de Febrero de 2002 10:59 a.m.

Asunto: Thank you for joining

Dear M. Eugenia Rojas B.,

Thank you very much for joining the Global Initiative to End All Corporal Punishment of Children. Your organisation's name will be listed on our website www.endcorporalpunishment.org very soon. Please check the website for information updates and if you have any suggestions or ideas of activities which could help the campaign, please do let us know. We also attach details on the Charting Global Progress Towards Ending Corporal Punishment of Children conference, which will be held on 6-7 July, immediately before ISPCAN's 14th International Congress on Child Abuse and Neglect, Denver, Colorado, USA, which you may be interested in.

All good wishes, Antonia Horobin (Global Initiative secretariat)